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       August 14, 2023 
 
     
Solomon Weiss, Chairman 
Village of South Blooming Grove Planning Board 
811 Route 208 
Monroe, NY 10950 
 
 
Re:   Clovewood Subdivision 
 
 
Dear Chairman Weiss: 
 
Kindly let this letter request that the Planning Board grant conditional final subdivision 
approval to the Clovewood subdivision.   
 
The water withdrawal, sanitary SPDES, stormwater SPDES and Incidental Take permits are all 
in the final form with the NYS DEC.  There are no significant changes to the plans anticipated 
with issuance of the aforementioned permits nor have there been plan modifications that would 
affect the SEQR Findings Statement previously adopted by the Board.  We ask that the 
Planning Board issue conditional final approval of the project subject to whatever conditions 
Planning Board deems appropriate.  The latest revised Clovewood subdivision plans can be 
found online at CPCEIS.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully, 
 

 
 

       Kirk Rother, P.E. 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Client w/enc. 


